
 
Consultation Paused on 

Updated Wetland Mapping 
 
 

 
Please be advised that the RVCA, SNC and RRCA are pausing consultation on updated  
wetland mapping. We appreciate the feedback and comments we have received to-date 
and support direction we received from the Ministry of Natural Resources giving us time 
to work on a local approach.  
 
Over the coming months, the conservation authorities will work with ministry staff, 
municipalities and stakeholders to develop this local approach. Please note that this 
means that open houses and one-on-one meetings with property owners will be paused 
and rescheduled at a later date.  
 

• CANCELLED – Open House on June 26 (RVCA Administrative Office, Manotick) 
• CANCELLED – Open House on June 27 (SNC Administrative Office, Finch) 

 
If you have any questions, please contact RVCA staff at 613-692-3571 or 1-800-267-
3504 or by email at consultation@rvca.ca.  
 
 


